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Childhood From a poem
clipped from the album
of a Mr. BALDERSTONE of
Baltimore, by . L.
DIDIER. The date and
title are in DIDIERS
hand, and the date is in
correct. POE was at
Fortress Monroe on March
17, 1829. The poem
probably belongs to
sometime later in 1829
before FOB entered West
Point PREFACE IT IS not
the intention in this
preface to attempt to
pre sent, in condensed
form, a critical
estimate of the great
figure whose semblance,
at least, walks through
the pages of this
biography. A long,
laborious, and
conscientious
consideration of the
immense amount of
material concerning Poe,
has convinced the author
that any brief,
comfortably clever, and
convenient presentation
of his character, either
from a literary,
psychological, or
romantic standpoint is
bound to be misleading.
So diverse, so
conflicting, and so
astoundingly confusing
the-neuroses-of-edgar-allan-poe

was the life experience
of Edgar Allan Poe that,
in comparison, the lives
of many other men of
letters are a simple
tale. The method
followed here has been
to disregard, for the
most part, the findings
of all other biographers
who have worked in the
field, and to depend
totally upon source mate
rial drawn from
contemporary documents,
letters, and the
evidence given by those
whosaw, talked with,
and, to some extent,
knew the man. No matter
how great the authority,
or scholarship of those
who lived after Poe
died, it is felt that
the evidence of those
who affirm, I saw him,
talked with him, on such
and such an occasion he
did, or said, or
appeared thus and thus
is of more value than
theories, be they ever
so erudite and clever
This biography, then, is
the story of Edgar Allan
Poe, and the strange
forgotten America in
which he lived, and
perished, reconstructed
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latent in the docu
ments, letters, books,
and illustrations of the
period from about 1800
to 1850. Neither
expense, effort, nor
meticulous care have
been spared in
assembling this data, in
which proc ess, the
courtesy, advice, and
enthusiasm of those who
have vii vffi PREFACE
been drawn upon for aid,
or for source material
in their right or
custody, have been truly
encouraging and have,
indeed, made this work
possible during the past
four years. There are a
great many Lives of Poe.
This differs from all
others in that, for the
first time, it tells the
complete story of the
man, from birth to
death, and makes
reasonably clear the
mystery which has
hitherto surrounded the
first half of his life
and the formative
processes of youth. For
mer biographers because
of the inaccessibility
of material, withheld,
for sufficient personal
reasons, have been
largely compelled to
the-neuroses-of-edgar-allan-poe

project Poe as a
somewhat enigmatical
torso, with the base
draped in convenient and
impressive folds. It is
purely an accidental
circumstance, but
nevertheless an
important one, that the
passing of time has
brought about the
release of sources,
hitherto inaccessible,
which now make it
possible to tell amply
the strange, and
startling story of Poes
youth. There is no
longer any necessity for
talking about the Poe
mystery, indeed, it is
no exaggeration to say
that there are few other
literary figures whose
personal life is so
fully documented. There
exists in the files of
the firm of Ellis Allan,
the business house in
which Poes guardian was
a partner, a
surprisingly complete
record of the daily life
of the family, and
community in which Poe
lived during his
youth...
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Tell-Tale Heart strips
away myths that have
grown up around the life
of Edgar Allen Poe,
providing a fresh
assessment of the man
and his work. Symons
reveals Poe as his
contemporaries saw him –
a man struggling to make
a living and whose life
was beset by tragedy,
such that he was driven
to excessive drinking
and unhealthy
relationships.
Edgar Allan Poe, a Study
in Genius Joseph Wood
Krutch 1926
Edgar Allan Poe's the
Tell-tale Heart and
Other Stories Harold
Bloom 2009-01-01
Presents a collection of
critical essays on Poe's
novel, The tell-tale
heart, arranged
chronologically in the
order of their original
publication.
American Literature in
Context Brian Harding
2016-05-20 First
published between 1982
and 1983, this series
examines the peculiarly
American cultural
context out of which the
nation’s literature has
developed. Covering the
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years from 1830 to 1865,
this second volume of
American Literature in
Context examines twelve
major American writers
of the three decades
before the Civil War,
including Edgar Allan
Poe, Ralph Waldo
Emerson, Henry David
Thoreau, Herman Melville
and Walt Whitman. The
book also analyses the
writing of two
contemporary historians,
an intellectual
Journalist and Abraham
Lincoln. Among the major
themes discussed the
religious heritage of
New England
Transcendentalism,
sectional rivalries,
tensions between selfculture and social
awareness, and the
widening gulf between
the idea of national
destiny and the fact of
growing disunity. In
addition, the dominant
literary forms of the
period – sermon, essay,
travelogue – are related
to the common cultural
assumptions of the age.
This book will be of
interest to those
studying American
from
literature bucksandjakes.com
andDownloaded
American
on
4/15

September 30, 2022 by
guest

studies.
The Afterlife of Edgar
Allan Poe Scott Peeples
2007 No description
available.
Edgar A. Poe John
Wooster Robertson 1921
Edgar Allan Poe across
Disciplines, Genres and
Languages Alfonso
Amendola 2018-01-23 This
collection of essays,
which rediscovers Edgar
Allan Poe’s not
forgotten lore,
comprises a two-headed
scholarly body, drawing
from communication and
linguistics and
literature, although it
also includes many other
academic offshoots which
explore Poe’s
labyrinthine and
variegated imagination.
The papers are
classified according to
two main domains,
namely: (I) Edgar Allan
Poe in Language,
Literature and
Translation Studies, and
(II) Edgar Allan Poe in
Communication and the
Arts. In short, this
book combines rigour and
modernity and pays
homage, with a fresh
outlook, to Poe’s extraordinary originality and
the-neuroses-of-edgar-allan-poe

brilliant weirdness
which prompted renowned
authors like James
Russell Lowell and
Howard P. Lovecraft to
claim, respectively,
that “Mr. Poe has that
indescribable something
which men have agreed to
call genius” and that
“Poe’s tales possess an
almost absolute
perfection of artistic
form which makes them
veritable beacon lights
in the province of the
short story. Poe’s weird
tales are alive in a
manner that few others
can ever hope to be.”
Hearts of Darkness
Bertram Wyatt-Brown
2002-10-01 ?
Edgar Allan Poe Roger
Asselineau 1970 Edgar
Allan Poe - American
Writers 89 was first
published in 1970.
Minnesota Archive
Editions uses digital
technology to make longunavailable books once
again accessible, and
are published unaltered
from the original
University of Minnesota
Press editions.
Birth Control: Neurotic
Tales of a First Time
Downloaded from
Father James
Vavasour
bucksandjakes.com
on
5/15

September 30, 2022 by
guest

2015-12-03 James finds
himself woefully
unprepared when his
firstborn daughter,
Abby, arrives into the
world. On the drive from
the hospital with his
wife and baby, he plods
along at twenty-five
miles an hour while
scanning the horizon for
road debris, drunken
drivers, and collapsing
overpasses. Despite
bills, diapers, and a
baby that never seems to
be happy, he maintains
his sense of humor—even
while reflecting on his
own damaged childhood,
which left him with a
single kidney and
questions about what it
means to love and be
loved. When he’s not
tackling big issues,
he’s neurotically
brooding over his
lackluster parenting
skills, nonexistent sex
life, and the disturbing
image of his wife
fishing out baby poop
from under her
fingernails. Appealing
to a new generation of
caring fathers and the
women they love, Birth
Control delivers honest,
often embarrassing, but
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always heartfelt
insights into what it’s
like to surrender to the
overpowering love that
comes with a first
child.
Dreamscapes in Italian
Cinema Francesco
Pascuzzi 2015-01-21 This
book explores the
oneiric in Italian
cinema from filmic
representations and
visualizations of
dreams, nightmares,
hallucinations, and
dream-like and hypnotic
states, to dreams as
cinematic allegories and
metaphors and the
theoretical frameworks
applied to the
investigation of this
relationship.
Critical Essays on Edgar
Allan Poe Eric W.
Carlson 1987 Each volume
in this series provides
an introduction tracing
the subject author's
critical reputation,
trends in
interpretation,
developments in textual
and biographical
scholarship, and
reprints of selected
essays and reviews,
beginning with the
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and continuing through
to current scholarship.
Many volumes also
feature new essays by
leading scholars and
critics, specially
commissioned for the
series.
Israfel the Life and
Times of Edger Allan Poe
Hervey Allen 2017-08-24
This work has been
selected by scholars as
being culturally
important, and is part
of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know
it. This work was
reproduced from the
original artifact, and
remains as true to the
original work as
possible. Therefore, you
will see the original
copyright references,
library stamps (as most
of these works have been
housed in our most
important libraries
around the world), and
other notations in the
work. This work is in
the public domain in the
United States of
America, and possibly
other nations. Within
the United States, you
may freely copy and
distribute this work, as
no entity (individual or
the-neuroses-of-edgar-allan-poe

corporate) has a
copyright on the body of
the work. As a
reproduction of a
historical artifact,
this work may contain
missing or blurred
pages, poor pictures,
errant marks, etc.
Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work
is important enough to
be preserved,
reproduced, and made
generally available to
the public. We
appreciate your support
of the preservation
process, and thank you
for being an important
part of keeping this
knowledge alive and
relevant.
Literary Digest
International Book
Review Clifford Smyth
1923
A Descriptive Catalog of
Edgar Allan Poe
Manuscripts in the
Humanities Research
Center Library, the
University of Texas at
Austin Kelly Fearing
1973
Edgar Allan Poe Arthur
Hobson Quinn 1997-12-26
Based on exhaustive
research in the Poe
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extracts the life from
the legend, and
describes how they both
were distorted by prior
biographies. "
Demotic Induced Neurosis
Todd Andrew Rohrer
2009-08 A man had an
accident. He lost his
sense of time and
emotional capacity. This
is his seventh attempt
to communicate since the
accident.
Edgar Allan Poe Una
Pope-Hennessy 1971
Study Guide to the Major
Works by Edgar Allan Poe
Intelligent Education
2020-06-28 A
comprehensive study
guide offering in-depth
explanation, essay, and
test prep for selected
works by Edgar Allen
Poe, a key figure in
Romanticism. Titles in
this study guide include
The Raven, The Fall of
the House of Usher, and
The Cask of Amontillado.
As an author of the
nineteenth-century, he
is credited with
creating detective
fiction. Moreover, he
was well known for his
dark and haunting
imagery throughout his
works. This Bright Notes
the-neuroses-of-edgar-allan-poe

Study Guide explores the
context and history of
Edgar Allen Poe’s
classic work, helping
students to thoroughly
explore the reasons they
have stood the literary
test of time. Each
Bright Notes Study Guide
contains: Introductions to the
Author and the Work Character Summaries Plot Guides - Section
and Chapter Overviews Test Essay and Study
Q&As The Bright Notes
Study Guide series
offers an in-depth tour
of more than 275 classic
works of literature,
exploring characters,
critical commentary,
historical background,
plots, and themes. This
set of study guides
encourages readers to
dig deeper in their
understanding by
including essay
questions and answers as
well as topics for
further research.
States of Decadence Guri
Barstad 2016-12-14
States of Decadence is a
two volume anthology
that focuses on the
literary and cultural
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Particular attention is
given to literature from
the end of the 1800s,
the fin de siècle;
however, the essays
presented here are not
restricted to this
historical period, but
draw lines both back in
time and forward to our
day to illuminate the
contradictory
multiplicity inherent in
decadence. Furthermore,
the essays go beyond
literary studies,
drawing on a number of
the tropes and themes of
decadence manifested in
the arts and culture,
such as in music, opera,
film, history, and even
jewelry design.
Edgar Allan Poe Jeffrey
Meyers 2000-09-05 This
biography of Edgar Allan
Poe (1809-1849), a giant
of American literature
who invented both the
horror and detective
genres, is a portrait of
extremes: a disinherited
heir, a brilliant but
exploited author and
editor, a man who veered
radically from
temperance to rampant
debauchery, and an
agnostic who sought a
return to religion at
the-neuroses-of-edgar-allan-poe

the end of his life.
Acclaimed biographer
Jeffrey Meyers explores
the writer's turbulent
life and career,
including his marriage
and multiple,
simultaneous romances,
his literary feuds, and
his death at an early
age under bizarre and
troubling circumstances.
Odd and Deviant
Behaviour in Selected
Short Stories by Edgar
Allan Poe and Flannery
O'Connor Anna Broda
2008-05 Thesis (M.A.)
from the year 2008 in
the subject American
Studies - Literature,
grade: good, University
of Silesia (The
Institute of British and
American Culture and
Literature), 51 entries
in the bibliography,
language: English,
abstract: The aim of the
present thesis is to
analyse the dark sides
of human nature in the
literary works by the
two prominent American
writers, Edgar Allan Poe
and Flannery O'Connor.
The thesis presents the
types of characters
whose behaviour is
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madness, brutality and
alienation. The
introduction portrays
Poe's and O'Connor's
profiles in comparison
with their contemporary
writers. The differences
between Edgar Allan Poe
and other
representatives of
Romanticism are
discussed. Comparably,
the reader is acquainted
with these features of
Flannery O'Connor's
innovative writing that
enriched the literary
tradition of American
South. The introduction
presents the major
themes of E. A. Poe's
and F. O'Connor's
fiction, such as inner
conflict, death wish,
violence and mental
deformities. The first
chapter describes the
impact of the writers'
life experiences and
personal interests on
their literary output.
The chapter mentions the
traumatic experiences
from the authors' lives,
such as Poe's early
orphanhood and
O'Connor's combat with
her incurable disease.
The chapter is also
devoted to the writers'
the-neuroses-of-edgar-allan-poe

fascination with a
sphere of human psyche
and their interest in
psychopathology. The aim
of the second chapter is
to depict the heroes
whose depravation is so
extreme that they lose
the ability to decide
about themselves and are
subjected to the
influence of a
mysterious force to
regain their internal
balance. The force is
meant to free these
figures from their
anguish and internal
chaos. The third chapter
presents the picture of
intellectual in Poe's
and O'Connor's short
stories. This figure
aims at exceeding the
limits of human mind. As
a result, he suppresses
his spirit. The chapter
portrays contrasting
views of both
An Edgar Allan Poe
Companion J R Hammond
2016-01-15
Neurosis and Modernity
Petteri Pietikainen
2007-07-20 In western
countries, paths to
modernity created sociocultural conditions
conducive to the
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language of nerves. This
book examines
historically the ways in
which neurosis became a
contagious diagnosis in
Sweden, attaining the
status of a national
malady.
The Stylistic
Development of Edgar
Allan Poe Richard M.
Fletcher 2018-11-05
Israfel Hervey Allen
1926
Edgar Allan Poe in
Context Kevin J. Hayes
2013 These accessible
essays provide the most
detailed picture of the
historical, cultural and
literary contexts
surrounding Poe's life
and times.
Edgar Allan Poe Joseph
Wood Krutch 1926
The Literary Digest
International Book
Review 1923
Carolina Chansons DuBose
Heyward 1922
The American Face of
Edgar Allan Poe Shawn
James Rosenheim
1995-08-28 Renza, Shawn
Rosenheim, and Laura
Saltz.--Kenneth Dauber,
State University of New
York, Buffalo
Edgar Allen Poe 2007
180 Masterpieces of
the-neuroses-of-edgar-allan-poe

World Literature (Vol.1)
Walt Whitman 2020-12-17
Invest your time in
reading the true
masterpieces of world
literature, the great
works of the greatest
masters of their craft,
the revolutionary works,
the timeless classics
and the eternally moving
poetry of words and
storylines every person
should experience in
their lifetime: Leaves
of Grass (Walt Whitman)
Siddhartha (Herman
Hesse) Middlemarch
(George Eliot) The
Madman (Kahlil Gibran)
Ward No. 6 (Anton
Chekhov) Moby-Dick
(Herman Melville) The
Picture of Dorian Gray
(Oscar Wilde) Crime and
Punishment (Dostoevsky)
The Overcoat (Gogol)
Ulysses (James Joyce)
Walden (Henry David
Thoreau) Hamlet
(Shakespeare) Romeo and
Juliet (Shakespeare)
Macbeth (Shakespeare)
The Waste Land (T. S.
Eliot) Odes (John Keats)
The Flowers of Evil
(Charles Baudelaire)
Pride and Prejudice
(Jane Austen) Jane Eyre
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Wuthering Heights (Emily
Brontë) Anna Karenina
(Leo Tolstoy) Vanity
Fair (Thackeray) Swann's
Way (Marcel Proust) Sons
and Lovers (D. H.
Lawrence) Great
Expectations (Charles
Dickens) Little Women
(Louisa May Alcott) Jude
the Obscure (Thomas
Hardy) Two Years in the
Forbidden City (Princess
Der Ling) Les Misérables
(Victor Hugo) The Count
of Monte Cristo
(Alexandre Dumas) Pepita
Jimenez (Juan Valera)
The Red Badge of Courage
(Stephen Crane) A Room
with a View (E. M.
Forster) Sister Carrie
(Theodore Dreiser) The
Jungle (Upton Sinclair)
The Republic (Plato)
Meditations (Marcus
Aurelius) Art of War
(Sun Tzu) Candide
(Voltaire) Don Quixote
(Cervantes) Decameron
(Boccaccio) Narrative of
the Life of Frederick
Douglass Dream
Psychology (Sigmund
Freud) The Einstein
Theory of Relativity The
Mysterious Affair at
Styles (Agatha Christie)
A Study in Scarlet
(Arthur Conan Doyle)
the-neuroses-of-edgar-allan-poe

Heart of Darkness
(Joseph Conrad) The Call
of Cthulhu (H. P.
Lovecraft) Frankenstein
(Mary Shelley) The War
of the Worlds (H. G.
Wells) The Raven (Edgar
Allan Poe) The Wonderful
Wizard of Oz The
Adventures of
Huckleberry Finn The
Call of the Wild Alice
in Wonderland The
Fairytales of Brothers
Grimm The Fairytales of
Hans Christian Andersen
Summertime Reading List:
180 Books You Need to
Read (Vol.I) Walt
Whitman 2020-06-16 This
summer, during these
strange strange times,
immerse yourself in
words that have touched
all of us and will
always get to the core
of all of us, of every
single person. Books
that have made us think,
change, relate, cry and
laugh:_x000D_ Leaves of
Grass (Walt
Whitman)_x000D_
Siddhartha (Herman
Hesse)_x000D_
Middlemarch (George
Eliot)_x000D_ The Madman
(Kahlil Gibran)_x000D_
Ward No. 6 (Anton
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Dick (Herman
Melville)_x000D_ The
Picture of Dorian Gray
(Oscar Wilde)_x000D_
Crime and Punishment
(Dostoevsky)_x000D_ The
Overcoat (Gogol)_x000D_
Ulysses (James
Joyce)_x000D_ Walden
(Henry David
Thoreau)_x000D_ Hamlet
(Shakespeare)_x000D_
Romeo and Juliet
(Shakespeare)_x000D_
Macbeth
(Shakespeare)_x000D_ The
Waste Land (T. S.
Eliot)_x000D_ Odes (John
Keats)_x000D_ The
Flowers of Evil (Charles
Baudelaire)_x000D_ Pride
and Prejudice (Jane
Austen)_x000D_ Jane Eyre
(Charlotte
Brontë)_x000D_ Wuthering
Heights (Emily
Brontë)_x000D_ Anna
Karenina (Leo
Tolstoy)_x000D_ Vanity
Fair (Thackeray)_x000D_
Swann's Way (Marcel
Proust)_x000D_ Sons and
Lovers (D. H.
Lawrence)_x000D_ Great
Expectations (Charles
Dickens)_x000D_ Little
Women (Louisa May
Alcott)_x000D_ Jude the
Obscure (Thomas
Hardy)_x000D_ Two Years
the-neuroses-of-edgar-allan-poe

in the Forbidden City
(Princess Der
Ling)_x000D_ Les
Misérables (Victor
Hugo)_x000D_ The Count
of Monte Cristo
(Alexandre Dumas)_x000D_
Pepita Jimenez (Juan
Valera)_x000D_ The Red
Badge of Courage
(Stephen Crane)_x000D_ A
Room with a View (E. M.
Forster)_x000D_ Sister
Carrie (Theodore
Dreiser)_x000D_ The
Jungle (Upton
Sinclair)_x000D_ The
Republic (Plato)_x000D_
Meditations (Marcus
Aurelius)_x000D_ Art of
War (Sun Tzu)_x000D_
Candide
(Voltaire)_x000D_ Don
Quixote
(Cervantes)_x000D_
Decameron
(Boccaccio)_x000D_
Narrative of the Life of
Frederick
Douglass_x000D_ Dream
Psychology (Sigmund
Freud)_x000D_ The
Einstein Theory of
Relativity_x000D_ The
Mysterious Affair at
Styles (Agatha
Christie)_x000D_ A Study
in Scarlet (Arthur Conan
Doyle)_x000D_ Heart of
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Conrad)_x000D_ The Call
of Cthulhu (H. P.
Lovecraft)_x000D_
Frankenstein (Mary
Shelley)_x000D_ The War
of the Worlds (H. G.
Wells)_x000D_ The Raven
(Edgar Allan Poe)_x000D_
The Wonderful Wizard of
Oz_x000D_ The Adventures
of Huckleberry
Finn_x000D_ The Call of
the Wild_x000D_ Alice in
Wonderland_x000D_ The
Fairytales of Brothers
Grimm_x000D_ The
Fairytales of Hans
Christian Andersen
Borges's Poe Emron
Esplin 2016 Esplin
argues that Borges,
through a sustained and
complex literary
relationship with Poe's
works, served as the
primary catalyst that
changed Poe's image
throughout Spanish
America from a poetprophet to a timeless
fiction writer.
Conditions Of Nervous
Anxiety And Their
Treatment Stekel, W
2013-07-04 First
published in 1999.
Routledge is an imprint
of Taylor & Francis, an
informa company.
The Oxford Handbook of
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Edgar Allan Poe J.
Gerald Kennedy
2018-12-07 No American
author of the early 19th
century enjoys a larger
international audience
than Edgar Allan Poe.
Widely translated, read,
and studied, he occupies
an iconic place in
global culture. Such
acclaim would have
gratified Poe, who
deliberately wrote for
"the world at large" and
mocked the provincialism
of strictly
nationalistic themes.
Partly for this reason,
early literary
historians cast Poe as
an outsider, regarding
his dark fantasies as
extraneous to American
life and experience.
Only in the 20th century
did Poe finally gain a
prominent place in the
national canon. Changing
critical approaches have
deepened our
understanding of Poe's
complexity and revealed
an author who defies
easy classification. New
models of interpretation
have excited fresh
debates about his
essential genius, his
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his cultural insight,
and his ultimate impact,
urging an expansive
reconsideration of his
literary achievement.
Edited by leading
experts J. Gerald
Kennedy and Scott
Peeples, this volume
presents a sweeping
reexamination of Poe's
work. Forty-five
distinguished scholars
address Poe's troubled
life and checkered
career as a
"magazinist," his poetry
and prose, and his
reviews, essays,
opinions, and
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marginalia. The chapters
provide fresh insights
into Poe's lasting
impact on subsequent
literature, music, art,
comics, and film and
illuminate his radical
conception of the
universe, science, and
the human mind. Wideranging and thoughtprovoking, this Handbook
reveals a thoroughly
modern Poe, whose
timeless fables of peril
and loss will continue
to attract new
generations of readers
and scholars.
Saint Paul Medical
Journal 1909
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